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Dear Commissioners UTC, Jul 20, 2023

I strongly suggest the long-term energy plan should consist of a hybrid approach. Once alternative energh sources
are established, plentiful and reliable then we can start to reduce our use of carbon based fuels. De-carbonizing prior
to this will be a failure and harmful to our citizens.

Sincerely,

Gerard Millman

2821 Douglas Rd
Ferndale, WA 98248
gerrymillman@gmail.com
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